
   
                            
   
  
Appointment with the POH-GGZ (mental health practitioner of the general practitioner) 
 
Dear sir or madam, 
 
The doctor has given you this letter about the POH-GGZ (praktijkondersteuners GGZ, or: mental health 
practitioner). These praktijkondersteuners are part of the general practice. With this letter we would like 
to explain what you can expect from these mental health practitioners. 
 
People can come to the doctor for different reasons. Sometimes because of physical complaints, but 
people can also come because of emotional difficulties. The doctor performs an exam to find the cause 
of the complaints. Sometimes there is no physical explanation. There may be psychological or social 
factors at play that can cause or maintain the complaints. In that case, more time is needed to assess 
the situation. 
To do this well, the general practitioner has appointed the praktijkondersteuners GGZ. These mental 
health practitioners are employed by all general practitioners within Zorggroep Katwijk. Our mental 
health practitioners have all been educated and trained in mental health in the general practice. Their 
primary goal is to assess the situation with you. Through conversations and questionnaire(s) he or she 
will assess your complaints and questions and discuss these with you. Subsequently he or she will advise 
you and the doctor about a possible approach. This could be a referral to a different mental health 
caregiver, but could also be a number of appointments with him or her. The praktijkondersteuners have 
an extensive overview of the possibilities for support or therapy.  
 
The praktijkondersteuner GGZ Ambulant is a mental health practitioner who does house calls for people 
who cannot go the general practice. 
 
Attached to this letter is a questionnaire (the 4DSQ).  
Please fill out this questionnaire for your first appointment.  
 
If you have any questions, you can discuss these with your doctor or the doctor’s assistant. For more 
information you can also visit the site of Zorggroep Katwijk: www.zgkatwijk.nl/poh-ggz 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
You have an appointment on: ………….……………… at  …………..… with ………….………………………………………… 
 
The praktijkondersteuners GGZ Ambulant only do house calls on Tuesday. Other days they are located at 
Medisch Centrum de Coepel. 
 
0 Medisch Centrum De Coepel, Randweg 47, 2225 PJ Katwijk. 

Floor -1 (after you enter the building, take the stairs on the right to go downstairs and follow the 
signs that say POH-GGZ).  
Telephone number: 06-12131820 

 
If you unexpectedly cannot make the appointment, please reschedule via above-mentioned 
telephone number.  
Appointments can be rescheduled through our assistent, preferably between 8:45-11:30. If you cannot 
reach us, you can leave a message on the voicemail. Please state your name, date of birth and telephone 
number so we can call you back as soon as possible.  



 
 
 



 


